
I’m Bob Sjollema, I have nominated to be your 

Director on MI – A Class. 

We have been farming citrus at Hanwood for 

the past 26 years, we now also have a wine 

grape farm at Yenda next to our Son’s Wine 

grape farm. 

My parents ran a citrus farm at Paynter Siding 

Narrandera while I ran a citrus farm down the 

road while at school and University. 

I have the experience and determination to 

undertake the difficult and demanding task of 

being a good director on MI. Having being a 

director on the National Citrus Board and 

both President and treasurer on the local 

Griffith and District Citrus Growers 

Organisation 

 Have the experience in running a successful 

business (Pathology) in Griffith for 17 years 

with a staff of 20. The success of any business 

is customer service and good business sense. 

What I would like to achieve as a 

Director.  

Have MI engage more with shareholders 

either through the return of shed meetings or 

discussion groups - customer service is the 

face and contact point of the organisation. 

Finding a way to return A – Class shareholders 

to 100% allocation not the current 95% which 

was not meant to be permanent. 

Corporate governance needs to be of a high 

standard. 

The current situation where general security 

water holders have such a low allocation in 

such a wet year shows how water rights can 

be slowly manipulated and taken away. This is 

an we need to constantly fight to prevent 

further erosion to either A or B class water 

holders.  

I feel that I am the right person to represent 

the A-class shareholders on MI. I have a 

passion and a plan to see that all share 

holders have a voice. 

 

 

 

VOTE   

Robert Sjollema 

 

I would appreciate your vote for nomination 

as an A – Class member director on MI. 

All candidates must be numbered so vote        

1 to 5 other wise your vote will not be 

counted. 

You can vote online or by hard copy –MI 

should have sent you a hard copy if you do 

not have an E-mail address or you can request 

MI to E-mail you a hard copy which you can 

print (it is ID numbered). 

The hard copies then need to be placed in the 

ballot box at MI in either Griffith or Leeton. 

Thankyou  

 Robert (Bob) Sjollema 

0434401777 
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